
Gates and Cameras 
 
The Timbercreek Property Owners Association has installed video cameras at each of the entry 
gates for security proposes.  The video data is stored in a secure location for limited future 
recovery.   Should there be an incident at any of the gates or if a property owner has an alleged 
crime the video data can be retrieved and reviewed by the proper authority.   
 
Security gates have been installed at each entry point to Timbercreek Village.  These gates have 
been updated to current technology and will allow entry by access codes for property owners 
and their guests.  This update will also reduce the monthly operating cost significantly.  The 
codes will be changed on a reoccurring basis in order to enhance our security.  Windshield 
stickers may be purchased for your entry convenience.  Should you have any questions refer to 
the gate committee.   
 


